
 VISUAL ARTS JURY 

 

 November 9, 2010 

 

The Visual Arts Jury held a called meeting on Tuesday, November 9, 2010, at 1 p.m. in the Cultural 

Affairs Board Room, located at 1101 N. 1
st
 St.  Board members present were Lynn Barnett, Jack 

Harkin, Guinn Smith, Kathy Walker-Millar, Chris Proctor- Cleveland, Marilyn Cluck, and Darrell 

Knight.  Board members absent were, Francine Carraro, Lawrence Bertsch, Martha Kiel and Jack 

Maxwell.  Community Services staff present were Bob Cheatham, Parks Superintendent and Linda 

Hansen, Executive Secretary.   

 

Lynn Barnett called the meeting to order. 

 

Guinn Smith moved that the minutes of the March 1, 2007, meeting be approved.  Marilyn Cluck 

seconded the motion.  With all in favor, the motion carried. 

 

Consider for Permanent Display “Centurian” by David Deming:  Ms. Barnett informed the Jury 

that the “Centurian” has been donated to the City of Abilene by the Artist and would like to make it a 

permanent display.  David Deming has one other piece in Minter Park.  The piece is currently located 

on N. 1
st
.    Chris Proctor-Cleveland made a motion to accept “Centurian” as a permanent display.  

Jack Harkin seconded the motion.  With all in favor the motion carried.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

 


